
Owl’s Treetop House class has had a lovely first weeks.  

The children have all been busy learning about their new classroom      

This term we have been learning all about the numbers 1 and 2, and   

using these numbers in our play.   

We have also had fun learning our Phase One Phonics, listening to all 

the sounds that are around us from aeroplanes in the sky, to the sound 

of the rain!   

We have especially enjoyed experimenting with all the different        

musical instruments, and how we can play them quietly and loudly!  We 

really loved playing the musical instruments loudly!   

Forest School on Wednesday’s has been full of awe and wonder as we 

have explored the changes happening in Autumn, splashed in the mud, 
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